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November 20, 2020 
Name of Resident     
Address 1 
WINGHAM ON 
N0G 2W0         

RE: Whitechurch Hall 
 

As a member of the Whitechurch Community I am writing to notify you of the difficult 
decision to demolish the Whitechurch Community Hall.   

Unfortunately, due to the changing times and demographics the Whitechurch Hall Board 
has seen a steady decline in hall rentals.  Major renovations are required to bring the 
building to a condition that could generate rentals and much needed funds to operate the 
hall.   

As a result, the Whitechurch Hall Board members submitted a letter to the Township of 
Huron-Kinloss Council at their November 2, 2020 meeting requesting the removal of the 
hall.  

The Board has indicated that following demolition they would like to see the area 
rehabilitated and that a memorial plaque be installed to commemorate the many years the 
hall has been a part of the Whitechurch Community.  

If you have any suggestions or ideas to bring forward for consideration for this project, 
please forward them by December 31, 2020. to mfair@huronkinloss.com or by calling (519) 
395-2909 x 151 
 

Sincerely,  

 

Mike Fair, Director of Community Services 
Township of Huron-Kinloss 
 


